
Together We Can Keep 
Our Cyberspace Safe

1. Be neatly and appropriately attired (including accompanying 
parents/guardians). 

2. Choose a quiet and conducive place for on-line class meeting (avoid your 
bedroom).

3. Be punctual and patient, let’s wait for our classmates to be accepted by the 
teachers to join the meeting.

4. Keep your video camera switched on for facial identification
5. Show respect and be polite in your interactions at all times (I-CARE values)
6. “One Voice At A Time” (mute your microphone)
7. Listen and Follow Your Teacher’s Instructions

Rules for On-line Class Meeting

You may not be allowed to join future video conferencing sessions if you do not follow the rules.


